
Township of Neptune Housing Authority Public Notice

The Township of Neptune Housing Authority (TNHA) will make available for review 

and  comment  its  proposed  2024  Annual  Plan  and  5-year  Plan  provides  a 

comprehensive guide to TNHA proposed policy changes, economic development 

programs,  community  partnerships,  and strategies  for  meeting affordable  local 

housing needs and goals.

A public hearing will be held at the William Small Community Room on Wednesday 

September 25, 2024, at 10 am.

Authority – Bart J. Cook, Esq. PHM, Executive Director


